
 

Priory Primary School 

 

 

November 11th 2022 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I would like to welcome all the children and parents back to school after the 

half term break. It is good to see that attendance has improved in the two 

weeks since our return this half term, and children are arriving in school on 

time – Keep it up! 

 

We have a full week of activities next week: 

  

 Anti-Bullying Week  

 Odd Socks Day as part of anti-bullying week 

 Inter-Faith Week - the children will be learning about ‘The Golden 

Rule’ in each faith. 

 Fund raising for Children in Need. 

 

Further information about these activities, and more, are contained within 

this newsletter.  

 

Have you seen our new look school website? Check it out.  

https://prioryprimary.co.uk . You will be able to see class topics 

https://prioryprimary.co.uk/class-topics-this-term/  and much more. School 

policies are on the website too, and now would be a good week to look at our 

Anti-Bullying Policy https://prioryprimary.co.uk/policies-2/  

 

Enjoy your weekend everyone. 

 

 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Fraser 

https://prioryprimary.co.uk/
https://prioryprimary.co.uk/class-topics-this-term/
https://prioryprimary.co.uk/policies-2/


 

Attendance Cup 
 

 
 

Week  1 Year   3 

Week  2 Year   5 
 

 

Punctuality Award Winners 
 
 

 
 

Week  1 Year  R 

Week  2 Year  2 
 
 

Neil the Sloth is awarded to the class 

that has the best record for arriving 

on time each day. 

 

 
 

 
     

Anti-Bullying Week, the theme this 
year is ‘Reach Out’. The children 
will take part in different activities 
that will highlight friendship, and 
being the change that they want to 
see. 
 
Monday is Odd Socks Day! 
We are asking everyone to come to 
school wearing odd socks. This is 
because people can be bullied 
because they are different in some 
way. We want to show that is it 
GREAT to be different, that we 
should celebrate the fact that we are 
all unique. 
You can wear socks that are odd 
with each other… 
 

 
 

 
 
 

…or socks that just look “odd” with 
the rest of your uniform! 
 
You don’t need to buy new socks, or 
pay any money – it’s just for fun and 
to help us think about being glad we 
are all individuals. 
 

 



 

                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

The whole school reflected in a minute’s silence today - Remembrance Day. 

 

We think about and are grateful for the work and sacrifices of all the Armed Services in 
keeping us protected from harm. 

 



 

 
 

Friday 18th November is Children in Need 
day.  
 
We will be raising funds for Children in 
Need. 
 
Children can swap their school uniform 
for SPOTTY CLOTHES – this might be a 
spotty t-shirt, a spotty scarf, spotty 
socks, or spotty leggings. 
 
There will be more details to follow next 
week 

Parent Coffee Afternoon 
 

Thursday 1st December 2022 
 

@ 2.30 pm 
 

Meet Priory’s  
Family Liaison Officer 

 
Find out about meals on a 

budget 
 

 

School Uniforms 

In the last newsletter, we mentioned that we were changing our school uniform 

suppliers. Very soon, you will no longer be able to purchase uniforms from the 

school. We will inform you where you can purchase them once the new stockists 

have Priory Primary School stock. The new supplier will give you the option of 

buying uniforms online or in person, and you will be able to make cash or card 

payments 

We have very few items in stock at the school, and we will continue to sell them 

until they are all gone. REMEMBER, on Wednesdays from 3.00pm to 3.45pm 

 
What we have in stock     

Cardigans Sizes 24 inches 28 inches 30 inches 32 inches  34 inches 

Quantity  7 2 5 7 
 

1 

Sweatshirts Sizes 38 inches 36 inches  34 inches 28 inches 26 inches 

Quantity 9 10 5 2 
 

13 

PE T-shirts Sizes  Age 3/4 Age 7/8 Age 9/11 Age 12/13 Age 14/15 

Quantity 16 2 7 11 
 

13 

Polo Shirts Sizes Age 14/15 Age 12/13 Age 9/11 Age 3/4   

Quantity 10 10 3 4 
  
 



 

 

 

 

 
Mon 14th Nov Odd Socks 
Day 
 
14th - 18th Nov Anti-
Bullying Week 
 
14th - 18th Nov Inter-Faith 
Week 
 
Fri 18th Nov Children in 
Need Day 
 
Tues 22nd Nov Y4 Cinema 
Trip 
 
Thurs 24th Nov Y2 Cinema 
Trip 
 
 
 

Thurs 24th Nov Parents in 
School Day! 
(Details to follow soon) 
 
Weds 30th Nov School 
Choir at St Paul’s Church 
 
Thurs 8th Dec Christmas 
Jumper Day 
 
Tues 13th Dec  Christmas 
Nativity & Christmas Fair 
 
Weds 14th Dec Christmas 
Lunch 
 
Fri 16th Dec Last Day of 
Term 
 
19th Dec – 3rd Jan 
Christmas Break 
 
Tues 3rd Jan Teacher CPD 
Day 
 
Weds 4th Jan Pupils Return 
for start of Spring Term 
 
 
 

 

 

 


